
 

APPROVED 

7/15/19 

Meeting Minutes of Regular Meeting of Hanover Board of Selectmen held at Town Hall on 

Monday, July 5, 2019 @ 7:30 AM. 
 

 

Present were Chairman John C. Tuzik, Vice-Chair, Emmanuel Dockter and Selectman David 

Delaney.  Selectmen Jocelyn Keegan and John Barry were unable to attend.  Also present: Town 

Manager (TM) Joe Colangelo and Finance Director Lincoln Heineman.    

 

At 7:35 a.m. Chairman Tuzik opened the meeting.   

 

The Board voted to approve the municipal relief transfers as recommended by the Finance Director 

for the FY2019 budget, per the memorandum attached to these minutes.   

 

At 7:40 a.m. the Board voted to adjourn the meeting.   

 

 

 

 

 


